
Appendix 1 – Recommendations on Executive response to Cabinet from 
Environment and Sustainability Scrutiny Committee 25 September 

Background: 

At its meeting on 25 September 2023, in regards to the Executive responses to the 
committee’s recommendations on the Local Flood Risk Strategy Action Plan, the 
Environment and Sustainability Scrutiny Committee voted unanimously to make the 
following recommendation to the Executive: 

Recommendation: 

That: 

a) The Executive reassure themselves that any review of the Local Plan takes 
account of all the flood risks, both pluvial and fluvial, specific to Herefordshire. 


